Date: June 1st, 2010
Mr. Perry Mathews,
PQR Architecture College
7th block, 123 West, Sutter Street,
San Francisco, CA – 94109.
Subject: Appeal letter for Scholarship
Dear Mr. Perry Mathews,
My name is Hinkler James, who is an architect by vocation and has assisted well established architects in building several building across the city. Recently, I perceived my interest about learning on modern architecture to my close friend. He is an alumnus from State school of Architecture and he introduced me to your numerous scholarship programs.
I would like to take this opportunity by saying that I am really interested in pursuing higher degree especially in modern architectures and would be grateful if your reputed college select me for the scholarship program. Please find the enclosed copies of essay, degree certificate and other related documents. Do let me know if there any formalities that are pending from my end. It will be a dream come true to be associated with your college and hope it becomes a reality at the earliest.
With warm regards,
Hinkler James.

